
From: Toby Halls [mailto:thalls@ja.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 26 April 2019 10:14 AM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: AM2018/26 - 4 yearly review of Social, Community, Home Care and Disability Services 
Industry Award 2010—FWC Statement of 23 April 2019 

 

Good morning FWC 
 
Jobs Australia is supportive of the proposal to conduct a survey of the sector as part of the 
review of the SCHADS award.   
 
We note the concern raised by ASU regarding the distribution of employers among the 
current parties.   
 
Jobs Australia estimates its membership includes over a thousand employers across 
Australia who are covered by the SCHADS Award.   
 
About a quarter are in the disability sector, but the remainder are spread across all types of 
other social and community services sub-sectors.  
 
Inclusion of Jobs Australia members in this survey should help address the concern raised by 
ASU in this matter. 
 
I am presently on leave and apologise for the delay in forwarding this correspondence to the 
FWC. 
 
Please contact me should there be any queries at all. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Toby Halls 
Workplace Relations Adviser 
 
Jobs Australia Ltd 
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